
Open Government Action Plan – Update noted. 
 
2 There was submitted and noted a report by the Chief Executive regarding the 
findings from the Open Government: Open Call for Ideas undertaken to inform the 
development of Glasgow’s second Open Government Action Plan, advising of  
 
(1) a summary of the findings from the Open Government: Open Call for Ideas 

2024, which had been undertaken with relevant stakeholders between 9th 
August and 26th September 2024 to inform the development of Glasgow’s 
second Plan;  

 
(2) the proposed next steps to further shape the open government commitments 

for inclusion within the Open Government Action Plan 2 for Glasgow 2025-
2027 and its mainstreaming into the work of services and the Glasgow 
Community Planning Partnership (GCPP); and 

 
(3) that a draft Open Government Action Plan for Glasgow 2025-2027 would be 

submitted to this committee in September 2025 and would remain on the 
committee’s workplan. 

 
 


